
Lady Lane Park School &
Nursery
The Bulletin: Friday 27  June 2025th

Dear Parents/Carers

It is hard to believe that there is just one week to go until the academic year draws to a close.  
As ever, this is an emotional time, particularly as we prepare to wave goodbye to our UVI
pupils as they head out in to the big wide world to embark on the next exciting step in their
lives.  

There may only be one week left, but it certainly is a busy one! On Monday, it is Sports Day for
pupils from Kindergarten to Form 3 from 9.15am - 10.30am and then Juniors from 2.00pm-
3.30pm. Spectators are encouraged to come along to cheer your children on and
refreshments will be available at The Pavilion.  Junior children may be taken home directly
from the field at the end of the day, but please make sure you let your teachers know you are
taking them. 

On both Tuesday and Wednesday mornings at 9.15am, our children in Kindergarten to Form 3
will be presenting their Summer Celebration show in the Hall and you are most welcome to
come along to watch. The children are so excited to show everyone their performance and I
can’t wait to see it.

On Tuesday afternoon, our pupils will be spending the afternoon in their new classroom for
September with their new Form Teacher.  It is a great opportunity for children to spend some
time in their new surroundings! Mr Mallon will be doing activities with UVI, and any pupils
who are leaving us in the Summer, during the afternoon. 

On Tuesday evening from 6pm in The Hall, we will be holding our Meet The Teacher evening,
you are invited to join us in the hall to meet the whole teaching team for September before
going to your meetings in your child’s new classroom.  You will receive important information
for the year ahead and have the opportunity to ask your new teachers any questions.

On Wednesday morning, we will be holding our graduation ceremony for our Sunflowers, as
they move to Kindergarten in September.  All Sunflower families are invited to watch this
beautiful ceremony, please contact Mrs Kenick if you have any questions.

On Thursday, it is Prize Giving Picnic day! Pupils enjoy activities on the field, a delicious picnic
and then gather to find out who has been awarded this year’s Form Prize for academic
excellence and Progress Prize, for pupils who have shown a great deal of personal growth over
the year.  Also awarded are: The Friendship Cups for Infants and Juniors, The English Writing
Cup, The Science Shield and The Maths Shield.  Heads of School and all Captains for the next
academic year will also be announced, so a big day for our LVI pupils too. The event is for
pupils only, but don’t worry we will be announcing all winners in the final Bulletin of the year.

Have a restful weekend!

Mrs Arnold & The Team

      



To all the Junior Aladdin Superstars!

I would like to say another HUGE well done on your outstanding
performance which has been the most perfect way to end this

school year!

Every single one of you gave better than your best. Mrs Lorimer
and I are so proud of you and we know how much your audience

enjoyed themselves too!

To my amazing dancers, thank you! You lit up the stage with
your energy, your skill and your grace and gave the whole

performance another dimension.

Monday Junior Dance is now finished due to Sports Day next
week (Infant Dance will be on as normal next Tuesday)

We are currently busy deciding what show stopping musical we
will be doing next year.

Auditions for this will take place in early September

Early enrolment for Dance Club will be available from next week.

Book your place as this is likely to be a very popular and
oversubscribed Club!

Mrs Hudson



Song for Bingley

Click Here to watch!

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=-x_-RAlYt_w


CONG
RATULATIONS

Well done to Tabitha (LVI) who was chosen as
the winner!



Main Main (pre-selected) Options Dessert

M
O
N

Wholemeal 
Pasta Napolitana

Jacket Potato
Cheese/Beans/Tuna

Marble Sponge

T
U
E

Pizza Pittas with 
Wedges & Sweetcorn

Jacket Potato
Cheese/Beans/Tuna

Summer 
Fruits Pot

W
E
D

Homemade Beef Lasagne &
Garlic Bread

Jacket Potato
Cheese/Beans/Tuna

Vegetarian: Lentil
Lasagne

Halal: Lamb

Fairtrade 
Cocoa Crispies

T
H
U

Prize Giving Picnics

F
R
I

Pork Hot Dogs, French Fries &
Corn on the Cob

Jacket Potato
Cheese/Beans/Tuna

Vegetarian: Plant Based
Hot Dog

Halal: Chicken Sausages
Fruit Sundae

MONDAY 30  JUNE - FRIDAY
4  JULY

T H

T H



Da

te
s for your Diary

July 

Tuesday 1  - Infant Celebration 9.15amst

Tuesday 1  - Transition Afternoon st

 Meet the Teacher Evening 6.oopm (KG - UVI)

Wednesday 2  - Infant celebration 9.15amnd

 Sunflowers graduation ceremony 10.30am

thursday 3  july - prize giving picnics (KG - UVI pupils
only)

rd

Friday 4  - School Closes for Summerth

Monday 7  july - friday 22  august -th nd

 holiday club (Contact Miss Hemsworth 
on ClassDojo for bookings)

Tuesday 2  September - school open for all pupilsnd


